NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED BUDGET
FOR CAMERON APPRAISAL
DISTRICT

The Cameron Appraisal District will hold a public hearing
on the proposed budget for the 2025 fiscal year.

The public hearing will be held on August 19, 2024 at 5:30
p-.m. at the Cameron Appraisal District located at 2021
Amistad Dr., San Benito, Texas.

A summary of the appraisal district budget follows:
The total amount of the proposed budget is $7,969,487

The amount of increase from the current year’s
budget is $525,513.

The number of employees compensated under the
current budget is 69 (full-time equivalent).

The number of employees compensated under the
proposed budget will be 72 (full-time equivalent).

The appraisal district is supported solely by payments from
the local taxing units served by the appraisal district.

If approved by the appraisal district board of directors at
the public hearing, this proposed budget will take effect
automatically unless disapproved by the governing bodies of
the county, school districts, cities and towns served by the
appraisal district.

Acopy ofthe proposed budgetis available for public inspection
in the office of each of those governing bodies. A copy is also
available for public inspection at the appraisal district office.
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